// CORN ING UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

John Burch, District Superintendent
643 Blackburn Ave. Corning, CA 96021 phone: 530 824-8000 fax: 530 824-8005

February 27,2017
To Whom It May Concern,

The Corning Union High School District passed a school bond measure in November, 2016. There are various
projects that the District is planning on doing over the next 3-years. The first project that we are looking to
undertake is a Corning Union High School District Stadium Renovation. Here is a summary of the project:

Reconstruction of the sport track to an all-weather surface and upgrades to accessible path of travel and associated
amenities as required by DSA; accessibility to Visitor’s Bleachers as required; possible construction of new ticket
booth, accessible toilet rooms and snack bar.

Enclosed is a Request For Proposal (RFP) for Construction Management Services for this project. Also enclosed is the
agreement that will be signed with the person/firm to which the contract is awarded. Copies of these documents
are also posted on our website (www.corninghs.org) for your convenience. If you have any questions, please
contact me using the contact information below. | look forward to the submission of your proposal.

Sincerely,@uﬁ/

John Burch

Superintendent

Corning Union High School District
jburch@corninghs.org
530-824-8000




